
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
To: "mkincaid@sjoc.net"
Cc: jvancure@blm.gov
Subject: Mobil 22 Fed 006 Eddy County, New Mexico
Date: Friday, February 21, 2014 10:17:00 AM
Attachments: S&J Mobil 22 Fed 6_1.jpg
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S&J Mobil 22 Fed 6_3.jpg

Mike,
 
Attached are photos taken recently on Stephens and Johnson’s Mobil 22 Fed #6 (30-015-25333) K-
22-26s-29e. Going just from the photos, it looks like a transport may have dumped on this site. OCD
 will request a Form C-141 be submitted reporting the release, and that the affected area be
 delineated (horizontal and vertical).  A remediation proposal may then formulated for review by
 OCD and BLM. Jennifer VanCuren will be the contact for BLM.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2
811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857
F: 575-748-9720
 

mailto:mkincaid@sjoc.net
mailto:jvancure@blm.gov





—

. . r o . — i i
-’ ' 1T

AP v








